
ST JAMES THE GREAT 
@STJGREAT 

Dates  

March 

12th and 13th Parent  

Evenings 

 

13th 5.3 Prayer Service 

 

18th Values Week & 

SEN Reviews 

 

19th author Ross Mont-

gomerie visiting 

 

20th 5.1 Assembly 

Class 4.2 Prayer Service 

 

27th 1.1 Assembly 

5.2 Prayer Service 

 

28th Stations of the 

CrossñSt Andrewõs 

 

29th Mothersõ Day  

Breakfast 

April  

5th Break up 2pm 

 

If your child is being 

picked up by someone 

else, please inform the 

teachers or the office. 

Another very busy week at schoolñthe pancake race went well on Tuesday and 

Fr Len and Deacon Ged celebrated Mass for the staff and junior pupils on Ash 

Wednesday and distributed ashes to the Infant pupils and afternoon Nursery pu-

pils. 

Class 5.1 went to the British Museum on Thursday 7th March to study artefacts 

from ancient Egypt which they all thoroughly enjoyed. 

Year 1 went on a trip to Hever Castle, which they greatly enjoyed. 

We celebrated World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.  All the children looked 

fantastic in their pyjamas and costumes and ended the day with me reading my 

favourite book to the children in the school hall with a Hot Chocolate each. 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the first Lenten Mass this morning.  Thank 

you to Fr Francis for celebrating this Mass for us.  I hope as many of you as possi-

ble will endeavour to attend during the Lenten period. 

Unfortunately, there will be no early morning ICT Club until further notice as the 

ICT suite is awaiting new computers to be installed. We hope that we will have 

them installed and running within the next two weeks. 

This is a polite reminder that if your child is going to be off school for any reason 

you MUST call the school office by 9 am to notify us of the absence.  This is obvi-

ously very important in terms of safeguarding all pupils. 

Parents Evening is scheduled for Tuesday and Wednesday evenings of next week, 

if you have not already booked your slot please do so as a matter of urgency as 

otherwise the teacher will be unable to see you on either of these evenings. 

Stations of the CrossñThursday 28th March ,6 pm at St AndrewõsñYear 5 will be 

leading the Stations of the Cross.  All junior pupils must attend this service. 

Thank you to the Friendõs Association who met on  Wednesdayña very useful 

meeting which discussed previous events, amounts raised and some great ideas 

for future event.  I greatly appreciate all of their efforts in bringing the school 

community together and raising invaluable funds.  A letter will be coming out 

shortly outlining future plans.  

If you are staying behind after school, please supervise your children closely.  The 

willow fencing near the gazebo has been absolutely destroyed over the last two 

weeks.  This is not for children to break bits off and wave around.  If I see chil-

dren doing this I will ban them from staying on site after school. 
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